
The University of  Arizona

Fake School Name

123 Test Street

Fake City, WA 12345

phone: +1-520-621-3637

email: cesl@arizona.edu

August 29, 2023

Fake Student

CESL ID: 2023000002

Program: Fake Program

Program Session: Entrance Term

Report Date: 01/25/2023

Program: Fake Second Program

Program Session: Entrance Term

Report Date: 01/25/2023

Congratulations on your admission to the Center for English as a Second Language (CESL) at the University of

Arizona! We know that your English language skills will improve quickly and efficiently at CESL. You will be immersed in

U.S. academic life and benefit from studying with CESL's award- winning faculty and state-of-the-art technology. 

As you prepare for your journey, kindly ensure you have this admission letter, your passport, and the necessary

immigration documents for your visa interview and travel to the United States. Upon your visa approval, make

housing arrangements and settle tuition fees in advance. If you applied to CESL using a scholarship letter that

states “For Admission Purposes Only”, you must submit a full financial guarantee by the payment deadline for the

session you are enrolling in. 

Plan to arrive by the report date outlined above. For further information, please refer to the CESL Admission Package

link included in the email. 

The University of Arizona is dedicated to providing a healthy environment for those who participate in University

activities. In support of this goal, the University prohibits the use of products that contain tobacco or nicotine on

campus. 

For any queries or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at cesl@arizona.edu. We are very happy to have

you at CESL and look forward to meeting you soon.

Sincerely,

Sumayya KR Granger, Ph.D.

Director, Center for English as a Second Language


